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This bill is ridiculous and I urge you to vote no. Concealed Handgun Licensees are 

not committing crimes or causing harm in any meaningful numbers. These people are 

not the problem. Meanwhile, as we saw last summer at the Greenwood Park Mall 

shooting in Illinois, CHL holders can stop violence from continuing. Banning 

concealed carry makes people less safe. Don't give local governments this power.  


